
From:
To: PSC Executive Director
Subject: Re: Case No 2020-0398
Date: Tuesday, September 13, 2022 8:25:36 AM

Please consider this as a request to remove my name as a contender for the position of
commissioner on the Breathitt County Water Board. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Audry H Combs
194 Travelers Rest Road
Clayhole  Ky  41317

Sent from my iPhone

On Sep 12, 2022, at 10:11 AM, PSC Executive Director <PSCED@ky.gov>
wrote:

We have received your above referenced filing. The case file can be viewed here.  If you
need further assistance please contact us.

Best Regards,

Brandon Bruner

Administrative Branch Manager
Filings Branch
General Administration

Kentucky Public Service Commission
211 Sower Blvd.
Frankfort, KY 40601
502-782-6329

-----Original Message-----
From: audry combs 
Sent: Saturday, September 10, 2022 6:36 PM
To: PSC Executive Director <PSCED@ky.gov>
Subject: Case No 2020-039

Please be advised that I am interested in the position of commissioner for the Breathitt
County Water District.

SEP 13 2022



Please advise as to what the procedure is to apply.
 
Thank you,
Audry H Combs
194 Travelers Rest Road
Clayhole, Ky 41317

 
Sent from my iPhone




